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Prince George Quiltersõ Guild 

Newsletter 

Prince George Quiltersô Guild, 1491 17th Avenue, V2L 3Z2 (Connaught Youth Centre) 

òTo bring ideas and learning experiences to our members, to bring the joy of quilting to the public, and to 

President      Theresa Smedley     640-1965 email: smedleytl@gmail.com 

Vice President      Paulette Valois          964-2723 email: rpvalois@telus.net 

2nd Vice President   Linda Greenwood    964-8959 email: lin.greenwood@telus.net 

Newsletter       Pam Klowak           967-4422 email: pgklowak@gmail.com 

 

Facebook - www.facebook.com/pgquiltersguild   Websiteñ www.princegeorgequiltersguild.ca  

Next General Meeting 

October 24, 2017  

7:00 pm Kiska Room  

Presidentõs Message 
 
Well here we are full into Fall! With the weather cooling down for me I feel less guilty staying inside 
and cozying up with my sewing machine.  There are a few things coming up in the next couple of 
months. Studio Fair is less than a month away, there will be a need for volunteers for the booth.  
Festival of Trees at the end of November, there are plans for an ornament work bee.  And of course 
Christmas which Iõm sure most are busy creating gifts.  Plus we will be starting our PHD (Projects 
Half Done). Itõs been my goal for the past few months to just finish projects. My room is no cleaner 
or any more empty than when I started! But I will persist, my husband says itõs because I havenõt 
slowed down the shopping for new fabric and projects. He may have a point, but donõt tell him.  

 

Reminder we are passing along three quilts of valor to three members of the Legion October 16th 
7pm.  Please come support, we have already gifted one to a gentleman who is currently in hospice 
(picture will be in the guild room).  He and his family are very grateful for the gift.  These quilts 
mean a lot the receivers and their families.   

 

Our next executive is October 17th everyone is welcome we start at 6pm. Next General meeting is 
October 24th sign in at 6:30 and meeting starts at 7pm . 
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Birthday Wishes  

Vicki Bachmeier, Lorraine Bilodeau, Lynn Box, 

Barb Friesen, Cindy Harasyn, Bonnie Jackson, 

Paulette Lucking, Debbie MacInnis, Emily No-

rum, Millie Popowych, Dawn Robson, Natalie 

Spence, Nancy Spensley, and Joan Vogt. 

Membership  
 
Thanks to everyone for getting in their mem-
bership renewal forms.  We will be sending out 
a membership list  to each of you shortly.  Our 
current membership list totals 74. Down from 
last year, but we suspect there are many that 
are late renewing. 
 
Winners of the door prizes, which the guild 
supplied included Nancy Spensley, Debbie Os-
borne and Karen Lentz. 
 
Membership Team 

Member to Member  
 
Jenny Lind is a UNBC student looking for a 
basic sewing machine, within a studentõs budg-
et. Please contact her at mwende9@hotmail.com 
 
Reminder to let Cheryl Purves know if there are  
òSunshine Cardsó to be sent out to members 
who have been sick or have lost a loved one. 
 
October meeting will include sign up for the 
April retreat at Ness Lake. 
 
Preemie Challenge is underway and Studio Fair 
is just around the corner.  
 
Quesnel Gold Pan Grannies, are raising funds 
for the Stephen Lewis Foundationõs Grand-
mother to Grandmother Campaign. They are 
holding a yarn and fabric sale. October 20th 
(2ñ6) and 21st (10-4). 246 St. Laurent Street, 
Quesnel. 

Lǘ ƛǎ {Ŝǿ ²ƻǊǘƘ ǘƘŜ ¢ǊƛǇΗ  
We carry a large selection of  

Notions  

Quilting Patterns,  
Yarn and supplies 

!ƭǎƻ 

Over 2,500 bolts of fabric  
 

We are the Dealer for  

*Pfaff * Baby Lock * Elna 
 

We service all sewing machine & Sharpen Scissors  

Vanderhoof Department Store  
250-567-2311 * fax 250-567-3818 * janet@deptstore.ca  

2465 Burrard Avenue * Vanderhoof, B.C. 
 

hǳǊ ōƭŀŎƪ ǿŀƭƭ ǎƘƻǿƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ ǾƛǎƛǝƴƎ ŎǳǎǘƻƳŜǊǎ 

ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ƛƴ /ŀƴŀŘƛŀƴ ŦŀōǊƛŎ 

hǳǊ ǎŜǿƛƴƎ ŀǊŜŀΦ ! ǇƭŀŎŜ ŦƻǊ ŎǳǎǘƻƳŜǊǎ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ 

ŀƴŘ Řƻ ǎƻƳŜ ǎŜǿƛƴƎΦ 

mailto:mwende9@hotmail.com?subject=sewing%20machine
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Community Quilts  
 
Community Quilt main goals are two -fold: To reach individuals or families by comforting them 
with one of our lovely quilts. Also to bring quilters, whether theyõre a beginner or a seasoned one, 
together for the sole purpose of making a difference in someoneõs life. 
 
In the last ten years weõve collected an average of 150 + quilts, which are distributed into three 
groups: 
 
NICU : Neonatal intensive care unit is an intensive care unit specializing in the care of ill or prema-
ture newborn infants. The quilts given to NICU have specific requirements which are:  
 
1. 100% cotton or flannel of good quality. 
2. 100% cotton batting and tread 
3. Do not exceed 36ó x 36ó 
 
Victims Services: is helping: òVictims of crime and people suffering from other traumas who have 
needs they cannot always meet on their own. Whether a primary victim, secondary victim, witness 
or family member affected by a trauma, our purpose is to find them the most useful resources that 
our community offers and get them on the road to healing.ó 
 
Babyõs New Beginning: Is an outreach program. The program consists primarily of nutrition and 
prenatal education, healthy lifestyle assessment and guidance, healthy meals and snacks, parenting 
support, in addition to peer support groups  
 
These organizations have appreciated our efforts and lovely quilts. There are many ways you can 
participate from starting a quilt to completing one thatõs been started.  The community quilts work-
shop is run once a month on the first Wednesday  of the month.  Everyone is welcome! 
 
Louise and Dawn 

facebook.com/LBQuiltExpressions 
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Linda Uchacz  

Yarn and Sew On 

#5 ð 870 Hwy 16 West, Burns Lake, B.C. V0J 1E0 

        Store 250-692-0080ñ Cell:  250-692-0872 
      lru2013@lakescom.netñ www.yarnandsewon.com  

b9² ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ǎǘƻǊŜΥ  
ǿǿǿΦȅŀǊƴŀƴŘǎŜǿƻƴΦŎƻƳκƻƴƭƛƴŜ-ǎǘƻǊŜΦƘǘƳƭΦ  

 
.ŀōȅ[ƻŎƪ /Ǌƻǿƴ WŜǿŜƭ LL 

      CƻǊ ƭŜŀǎŜ ǇŜǊ ƘƻǳǊ - ŎƻƳŜ Řƻǿƴ ŀƴŘ ǉǳƛƭǘ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ǉǳƛƭǘΗ 
 

 
{ŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ 5ŀǘŜΗ  

vǳƛƭǘ {Ƙƻǿ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ hŎǘΦ нмǎǘ 
{ǇŜŎƛŀƭ DǳŜǎǘ .ǊŀƴŘȅ [ȅƴƴ aŀǎƭƻǿǎƪƛ 

 
  

/ƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǘ /[!{{9{ ƻƴ C.Φ 

 
 
 
 

News From The Guild Library  
 
These are the books I introduced at the September meeting.  Get started on your Halloween or 
Christmas table runner, or use up those solids! 
  

1.       Art to Heart Table Please part 2 by Nancy Halvosen 
2.       Rock Solid: 13 Stunning Quilts Made with Kona Solids by Karen M. Burns  
3.       Creative Quilting: the Journal Quilt Project by Karey Patterson Bresenhan ED. 

 
¢ŀƳƳȅ 
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